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Manager’s Corner   

Upcoming Events www.eventbrite.com/d/az--phoenix/events               
Zoolights! - Dec. 1st to Jan. 19th. Every day 5:30-10:30 p.m.    
Phoenix Zoo $14.95+ http://www.phoenixzoo.org
Phoenix Festival of the Arts - December 13th - 15th. Hance 
Park, 1202 North 3rd Street, Fri - Noon-5 pm;  Sat & Sun - 10 am-
5pm. Take the metro maybe? Free! 
Christmas For Phoenix 2019 - Sunday Dec 15th - 10:30 am - 
1:00 pm, North Phoenix Baptist Church, 5757 N Central. Free!
Arizona Fried Chicken And Beer: Chimac Festival - Dec. 15th.  
Chimac is a Korean word for the pairing of fried chicken and 
beer. The Pressroom, 441 W Madison. 12 - 4 pm $8
Christmas - December 25th - Wednesday. May you all feel the 
spirit of Peace and Love in your heart. It’s a free gift!
2020 Homie Flannel Ball Downtown Phoenix New Year’s Eve 
Party  - December 31st - Beer, live music, flannel clothing, art 
show, food trucks, lawn games, midnight countdown, and 
piñata drop. Roosevelt Row Arts District. Starts 8 pm!

Fellowship Towers
Newsletter

Christmas Ooops!
Grandpa decided that shopping for 
Christmas presents had become too 
difficult.  All his grandkids had everything 
they needed, so he decided just to send 
them each a check to buy their own gift..
In each card he wrote:  
‘Merry Christmas, Grandpa’
P.S. ‘Buy your own present!’
At a family gathering, grandpa wondered 
why his grandkids were being slightly 
distant.  It preyed on his mind into the New 
Year.  Then one day he was sorting out his 
study and under a pile of magazines, he 
found a little pile of checks he had written 
for his grandkids.  He had completely for-
gotten to put them in the Christmas cards.

At the St Jude’s Primary School Nativity 
Play, two children are dressed as Mary 
and Joseph, and they are on their way to 
the inn in Bethlehem.
Meanwhile on the other side of the stage, 
a lad in a shepherd’s outfit is on a mobile 
phone, calling to make a reservation.

Retirement Living For Special People

Season’s Greetings, Merry Christmas, 
Happy Hanukkah, Happy Kwanzaa 
and Happy New Year to all of our 
terrific residents! May peace, joy, hope 
and happiness be yours during this 
Holiday Season and throughout the 
New Year!!!
We will be hosting Christmas Lunch 
on December 23rd at 12 PM. We 
thought it would be fun if you would 
wear an ugly sweater to the lunch and 
make this a real party. Join in on the 
fun, who has the ugliest sweater?
Please note our office will be closed 
on December 24th & 25th. Also for 
that week there will be no trips to the 
grocery stores.
I would appreciate your participation 
by donating a few dollars to go toward 
ordering some generous fruit/sweets 
baskets to honor our paramedics 
and Fire-Fighters. Donations will 
be accepted between now and 
December 16th as well as your warm 
words of appreciation that you would 

wish to convey. Our goal is to make 
this holiday season extra special for 
the individuals who are helping us. 
With the winter temperatures cooling, 
we have turned the heat on. If the 
outside temperature is 70 degrees or 
more on the north side of the build-
ing, we will leave the cool air on. if it 
is 69 degrees or less, we will turn on 
the heat. If the outside temperature is 
65 degrees or more on the south side 
of the building, we will leave the cool 
air on, but if 64 degrees or less we will 
turn on the heat.
FROM ALL OF OUR EMPLOYEES WE 
WISH YOU VERY HAPPY AND HEALTHY 
HOLIDAYS!!! MERRY CHRISTMAS AND 
A HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!!

Coculana Swart

“Christmas isn’t just a day, 
it’s a frame of mind.”

          - Valentine Davies, 
‘Miracle on 34th Street’


